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Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

March 24, 2014 

Present:  Bob Bell, Edward Andersen, Sr., William “Chip” Ball, John Hopkins,  

Russ Lamson, Robert Hodgeman, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 7:05 p.m. 

• The board reviewed and signed the check reports. 

• The Board approved March 10th Minutes. 

• The Board signed the Oath of Offices. 

• The Board signed the Transfer Station Withdrawal for $15,000 to be 

transferred into the general fund which was approved at the 2014 town 

meeting. 

• Mr. Hodgeman stated the Class IV Roads are being used by vehicles in the 

winter and tearing up the snowmobile trails.  He asked the Board if they 

would approve to have gates put up.  Bob stated the gates cannot be locked.  

The Board will do more research and Mr. Hodgeman will return for the next 

Selectmen’s meeting on April 7th.  

• Health Officer John Hopkins stated he had a complaint on a resident’s home 

for not being up to code.  John will notify Building Inspector Jack 

Warburton. 

• Officer Russ Lamson updated the Board on the Police Department. 

• Chip stated he spoke with Chief Andersen in regards to have Cathy Sullivan, 

Animal Control Officer,  handle Goshen’s dog complaints.  Chief Andersen 

said he was taking care of the dogs. 

• The Board discussed getting a lap top for the selectmen as a backup.  If 

something happens to Cindy’s computer payroll could not be done. 

 

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


